
   November PAC Greetings! 

WINTERFEST, one of the favourite events of the school 

year, STILL needs volunteers! If you are interested in helping out 

with our Frank Hobbs event of the year, please contact: 

Kellie Horler at khorler@shaw.ca

An enormous THANK YOU to all who voted for our playground 
project in the Aviva Community Fund! With your votes, we made it 

into the Top 5 of our category! 
Finalists in each category will be announced November 1st, 2017!  

Stay Tuned... (and fingers crossed)! 
The PAC Team 

(frankhobbspac.ca) 

Next PAC Meeting 
(ALL welcome!): 

Wednesday, 
November 8th, 
6-7pm (FH Library)

IMPORTANT: We are on the hunt for a new PAC Treasurer for the 

2018-2019 school year. If you are interested in volunteering for 

this critical position, please contact us at: 

frankhobbs.pac@vcpac.ca   

https://fhspac.wordpress.com/
https://fhspac.wordpress.com/


An IMPORTANT message about HOT LUNCH  
Hello families! My name is Lisa Little and I am this year's Hot 
Lunch coordinator. I have a few topics I'd like to bring to your 
attention. 

We've had recent discoveries of children not eating their lunches 
from home and stating they haven't any food. This has created an 
unmanageable demand of same day sales. 
We have decided to no longer offer this as an option. 
Please ensure that you place your child's order at 
frankhobbs.hotlunches.net  

NOTE: The deadline for ordering is two weeks prior to the selected 
dates. (Instructions for how to order lunches may be found on the 
home page of the PAC website: frankhobbspac.ca) 

Also, last June the PAC sent out a survey asking families how 
many times a month they wanted the Hot Lunch program. The 
percentage of families wanting it weekly was approximately 70%! 

But with this, we need higher volunteer participation. Please 
check the box on the order form for the dates that you're 
available to help. New faces are always welcome and very much 
appreciated. 

Thank you for your continuing support! 
Lisa Little 


